Joyce Holman

From:

Brian Mullin <Brian.Mullin@marrons-planning.co.uk> Sent: 26 July 2018 11:28 To: Joyce Holman Cc: Andy Brown (ABrown7@swindon.gov.uk); Mark Holden (mholden@ultimateholdings.com); Edd Johnson (ejohnson@ultimateholdings.com)

Subject: Parish Council Meeting - Swindon

Dear Joyce

As discussed, I suggest that we cancel the meeting to discuss the Old Town next week pending further progress with the LPA. We are arranging a meeting with Andy Brown and others to discuss the current planning application after which time I will revert to you with further news. I have rearranged our visit for Tuesday 4th September, as agreed.

I regret not to be able to provide further information at this stage, but our focus is wholly on trying to secure planning permission and commence works.

Kind regards

Brian

Brian Mullin

Partner

D 0116 281 6901 M 07809 091 472 F 0116 289 3733

E brian.mullin@marrons-planning.co.uk

Main T 0116 366 8000 ext 6901

Marrons Planning

Head Office: 1 Meridian South, Meridian Business Park, Leicester LE19 1WY (with offices across the West and East Midlands)

DX710910 Leicester Meridian





Planning Consultancy of the Year and Young Planner of the Year (Jenny Keen) - find out more

FRAUD PREVENTION

Please do not reply to or act upon any email you might receive purporting to advise you that our bank account details have changed. Please always speak to the lawyer acting for you to check any changes to payment arrangements. We will also require independent verification of changes to any bank account to which we are asked to send money.